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I support HB 2723 because removing eligibility limitations on adjusted gross income 

of individuals providing rural medical care, makes this bill more EQUITABLE for all 

people (professionals and their patients) in the state of Oregon to actually obtain 

access to healthcare in our rural communities. 


